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Kent and Medway 
Safeguarding Adults 
Board 
 
 
Open Session 
Advocacy and Adult 
Safeguarding  

 
This open session is facilitated by the Kent and Medway Safeguarding Adults Board 
and is open to all. The session may be particularly beneficial to: people with lived 
experience of safeguarding; individuals with care and support needs; anyone 
engaging in caring for adults at risk; People working in the health and social care 
sector either statutory, voluntary, charity or private. 
 
These sessions are free of charge and will focus on providing a space where 
attendees can engage with the Kent and Medway Safeguarding Adults Board to 
discuss topical issues and current planned activity being delivered across Kent and 
Medway, as part of their professional or personal development.  Each session will 
provide the opportunity to meet some key people responsible for safeguarding in 
Kent and Medway and ask them questions about their service. 
 
Next session: Tuesday 14th March, 6pm-7:30pm 

Venue: Microsoft Teams 
 

Theme: Advocacy and Adult Safeguarding 
  

How to book: Booking form available on the KMSAB 
website.  
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